
 
 
 
 
 

THREE WEEKS TO GO – JOIN US FOR THE ST. MARY’S CHRISTMAS FAIR! 
 
As the year draws to a close, it's that wonderful time again when we begin gearing up for the highlight of 
St. Mary's community calendar: the Christmas Fair! Get ready to immerse yourself in the festive spirit and 
help us create an unforgettable event! 
 
What's in store this year? We have exciting additions, like a bouncy gingerbread man globe, a bracelet-
making craft table, and a special Usborne books sale stand. Of course, our traditional Christmas favourites 
like Santa's enchanting grotto, face painting, henna, nail art, and a plethora of captivating games will be 
there. And, if we're fortunate, our talented young singers might grace us with a performance! 
 
Volunteer on the event 
This community event thrives on everyone's involvement, and volunteering is a breeze. Just one hour of 
your time can make a significant difference to the success of our fair. The more volunteers we have, the 
better the party! Join us in making this event a success. 
 

Non-uniform day and tombola 
Mark your calendar for Thursday, November 30th - it's a non-uniform day! Please consider donating 
items for our tombola, such as wine, chocolates, lotions, tools, and more. Bring in reused jars filled with 
sweets and toys for our Jolly Jar Tombola. 
 
Raffle Prizes 
Do you have anything you could offer as a raffle prize? Perhaps your employer or your friends or family 
might consider donating a prize to the school. This doesn't have to be a gift - meals out, treatments, 
workshops, services etc are all popular prizes.  
 
Toy donations 
Now is the perfect time for a pre-Christmas clear-out. We're seeking games, toys, and books to sell at 
the fair. Please ensure that all toys and games are in working order, complete, and in sealed boxes. 
 
Food and cakes 
Our international food stall is making a comeback. Let's celebrate St. Mary's diverse culture with your 
donations of international dishes. Please bring your contributions on the day of the fair (Friday). 
Remember, we have a strict no-nuts policy. 
 
Showcase your products 
If you’re interested in selling products during the fair, please let the school know or a PSA member.  
 


�������  Father Christmas Father Christmas is returning to his magical grotto this year! Tickets will be 
available online next week, but hurry as space is limited. Secure your spot in advance to ensure you 
don't miss out on the festive fun. 

 
 
Save the date: Friday, December 1st, 17:30 - 19:30 - St. Mary's Christmas Fair is just around the corner! 
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Friday, 1st of December from 17.30 and 19.30 


